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Senior Project Director  
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Sydney, New South Wales 2000 
 
Attn:  Grant Anderson (grant.anderson18@det.nsw.edu.au) 
 
31/08/2022 
 

Chatswood Education Precinct (SSD-9483) 
Updated Construction Environmental Management Plan, Conditions B19, A29 & A30 

 
Dear Mr. Parissis, 
 
I refer to the updated Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) submitted to the 
Planning Secretary under condition A13(c) of Schedule 2 of the project Development Consent for 
the Chatswood Education Precinct (SSD-9483).  
 
I note that the updated CEMP has been:  

• reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised; 

• submitted no supporting Sub-plans;  

• submitted with an Interim Audit Advice Letter No. 2, Ramboll Australia dated 21 June 2022, 
and a Remediation Works Plan (Revision V3 dated 8 June 2022); and 

• amended to include reference to HS Remediation Works Plan. 
 
I also note that the CEMP is required to be submitted to the Department for information under 
condition B19 and updated submission under conditions A29 and A30 of the consent. As the 
CEMP was not approved previously by the Department, School Infrastructure NSW has 
confirmed to receive an acknowledgment letter under condition A30 of the consent.  
 
Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the updated CEMP, Revision 6 dated 29 July 2022, for our 
information under condition A30 of SSD-9483.  
 
Please ensure that you place the updated CEMP on the project website at the earliest convenience.  
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Lincoln de Haas at 
Lincoln.deHaas@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Shiraz Ahmed 

Team Leader – Social Projects  

Infrastructure Management  

As nominee of the Secretary 
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